
SAUGATUCK TOWNSHIP FIRE DISTRICT 
BOARD MEETING 
AUGUST 25, 2003 

 

 
A workshop meeting of the Saugatuck Township Fire District was held on Monday, August 25th, 
2003 at the Fire Station. The meeting was called to order at 7:32 p.m. 
Present: Raebel, Bekken, Kaye, Edgcomb and Asbel. 
Absent:  None. 
Also present: Chief Blok. 
 
AUDIENCE 
None. 
 
UNFINISHED BUSINESS 

1. Toulouse restaurant FDC (fire department connection) pipe is not accessible and is in 
violation.  Board discussed what has transpired and future enforcement. 

2. State Police investigation by investigator Officer Matt Doane stated the investigation is 
basically concluded.  Report is in progress.  Bill Kaye had phone conversation with 
Officer Doane and the investigation is about completed. 

 
CHIEF BLOK’S REPORT 

1. The boat engine water pump has been rebuilt and tested, no sleeve leaks found.  
Cummins misdiagnosed problems.  Engine will be replaced reinstalled in boat shortly. 

2. Cummins bill for $565 was discussed.  We will approach them for reimbursement for 
poorly rendered service. 

3. The ladder truck that is out of service has been taken out of storage and cleaned and is 
being placed in different locations with a for sale sign.  It has also been listed in Truck 
Trader magazine. 

4. Scott Seymour, a new member, has all paperwork in order. 
5. Fireboat uses were discussed. 
 

There being no further business, Motion by Raebel/Kaye to adjourn at 8:21 p.m.  Motion 
carried unanimously. 
 
 
 
Cliff Asbel, rec. sec. 


